Dear community members,

I wish to add my testimony to the others', who have spoken in support of stricter gun control to reduce gun violence. We are not some lawless, undeveloped third world country where citizens must take guns in their own hands to be safe. In fact, the opposite is true. Research has shown that those who keep guns in their homes are 2.7 times more likely to die from being shot than those who keep no guns in their homes. Nancy Lanza, and all the tragic Newtown murders, bear witness to this data.

Ban assault weapons and high capacity magazine clips now.

Alice Ely Westport, CT Founder of D.I.S.A.R.M.U.S. - Defend Innocent Schoolkids Against Random Murder.